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January, 1, 2021 

To All Banks in the                                                                                                                                                      
Twelfth Federal Reserve Distict 

The Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco, acting under delegated authority, has approved the 
application of UniBank, Lynnwood, Washington, for membership in the Federal Reserve System. 

UniBank, which is in our San Francisco zone, will retain ABA transit number 125108861 and the encoded 
routing symbol 98-886/1251. 
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Directors 
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Peter R. Park 

 

It is a pleasure to welcome this bank to membership in the Federal Reserve System. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 


